
30 Aug 2019

To

H.E. Antonio Guterres 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I'm pleased to confirm that Inter Futura S.R.L. a socio unico supports the ten principles of the Global 
Compact in respect to human and labor rights. Our mission is to use the values of sport and the game of 
football as a tool to implement education for thousands of needy children and adults in 30 countries 
around the world. Since 1997 the project contributes to the development of the local communities, 
supporting educational, social and sanitary protection programs carried out by local partners and 
promotes social integration among differing ethnic groups and cultures.

With this communication, we express our intent to support and advance those principles within our 
sphere of influence. We commit to making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, 
culture and day-to-day operations of our company and undertake to make a clear statement of this 
commitment our employees, partners, clients and to the public.

We recognize a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the submission of a 
Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization's effort to support the 
implementation of the ten principles and to engage the with the Global Compact policy. This includes to 
send annual report of the activity:

A statement signed by the chief executive expressing continued support for the UN Global Compact 
and renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its principles.
A description of practical actions that the company is taken to implement the principles.

Please find attached some general information regarding our company as well as the contact person 
responsible for contacts with the office of the Global Compact.

Sincerely yours,

President 

Carlotta Moratti

JèsSÌQ.

ntet Hutufs S.r.l. a socio unico


